
Haygarth Doctors Fundraising Report  
 
Since July our Secretarial Team have taken on an additional role of fundraising within the 
practice.  They have organised events, and staff at both our sites have nominated the 
charities and causes to be supported.  A total of £756 has been donated as below.    
 
Raffle 
A raffle held at a staff training event raised £60 for #Be more Frank. 
 
Let’s eat cake and Rugby Sweepstake 
During September and October Macmillan benefitted in the sum of £127 through a 
Rugby World Cup Sweepstake and a week of cake at coffee breaks.   Staff baked 
delicious goodies and we ate them for a small fee!   
 
Advent Raffle & Charity Bookshelves 
December saw a Festive Advent Raffle, which created much excitement behind the 
scenes when two prizes were drawn daily for the whole Advent period.  Staff had kindly 
donated prizes and then bought raffle tickets.   This raised a remarkable sum of £252. 
 
Monies for books on the bookshelves in the waiting rooms at Hay and Talgarth surgeries 
raised a further £180.  This amount was added to the Advent Raffle and a total sum of 
£432 has been donated to the Brecon and Hay Foodbank.  Thank you for your support 
in bringing in books to sell and also buying them.  We would be grateful if you would 
continue this.   A different charity will nominated for the proceeds of the book sales 
every 3 months.  
 
Name the Polar Bear(s)  
You may have seen the gorgeous polar bears which were to be named in the reception 
area in Hay and Talgarth during December.   The bears were kindly donated by The Old 
Railway Line Garden Centre.   Proceeds of the Name the Polar Bear draw have been sent 
to the Hay Animal Rescue Team and they are grateful for the £112 raised by patients 
visiting the practice. The names drawn were Snowflake and Polo and the bears were 
won by Ollie and Paul respectively. 
 
Christmas Jumpers        
Staff were invited to wear Christmas jumpers for a small donation and Save The 
Children have received a donation of £25. 
 
There are many more activities planned for 2024, and we look forward to keeping you 
updated with our fundraising efforts.   The fundraising team are keen to support local 
charities and causes and would be pleased to receive nominations for these.  


